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       "WHERE SOUTHERN HOSPITALITY BEGINS" 



SRC honored area farmers and the ag community at the January 

Luncheon. Congratulations to the following honorees: 

 

Ida Hurley—Farm Woman of the Year 

 

 

 

Bill Rogers—Jaycee Outstanding Young Farmer 

 

 

 

Dan Jennings– Agri Business Service  

 

 

 

The Parker Family—Farm Family of the Year 
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2017 Board of Directors 

 

Executive Committee 

Chairman: Mackenzie Scherer,  Shelter 
Insurance 
1st Vice Chairman-Economic Development 
Liaison: Zach Fayette, First State Bank & 
Trust 
2nd Vice Chairman: Lisa Heuring, Missouri 
Delta Medical Center 
Secretary/Treasurer: Rick Lovall, The 
Sanctuary 
Past Chairman: Larry Eby, Vast Broadband 
 
 

Other Voting Members 
Glen Cantrell, SEMO Electric Coop. 
Taylor Deere, MRV  Banks 
Mechelle Farmer, Ferguson Medical Group 
Boyd Green, Burns. Taylor, Heckemeyer, 
Green & Edwards 
Rick Lovall, Ministerial Alliance 
Jacob Priday, Monsanto 
Michelle Reynolds, Three Rivers College 
 
 

Ex-Officio 

Brook Buchanan, Downtown Assoc./Retail  
Steve Borgsmiller, Higher Education  
John Leible, Sikeston Jaycees 
Jon Douglass, City of Sikeston 
Darren Chapman, City of Miner 
Tom Williams, Sikeston Public Schools 
 
 

SRC Staff 
Mike Marshall, CEO/Executive Director 
Kathy Medley, Director of Administrative 
Services 
Garth Fuchs, Director of Membership  
Development 
 
 
 

Congratulations Farmers Banquet Honorees 
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Members of the Sikeston Regional Chamber, and Missouri Delta Medical Center, celebrated the 
opening of the new WellPoint Pain Center with a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on January 11. Dr. Ken-
neth C. Moy, D.O., who specializes in chronic pain treatment and management through noninvasive 
to invasive treatments, will lead the pain center for Missouri Delta Medical Center. They are located 
at 201 Plaza Drive, Suite C. (481-2210).  

The Sikeston Regional Chamber held a 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Missouri 
Delta Medical Center’s new Occ Med 
Clinic at 135 Plaza Dr., Suite 202. Cut-
ting the ribbon is Dr. Adonis Bernardo, 
who will lead the clinic and specialize in 
a variety of workers’ compensation and 
employer services that can be tailored to 
the requirements of any business or in-
dustry. Dr. Bernardo and his staff are 
available Monday - Friday 8am-5pm. Af-
ter Hours on-call is also available. Call 
573-481-2208 for details. 

Reminder 

Member renewal notices were mailed to businesses on the January billing cycle. You now have 
the option to pay your membership online! You can login and create a profile, pay your  
membership, and also make updates to your listing. Go to www.sikeston.net and check it out.  
Contact SRC staff if you have any problems creating a profile. 
 

Welcome New Members  
Boyer Leasing, Inc.     Rose Thorn Spa 
Morrison Foodservice Management Mirtech Harvest Center 

Scissors & Shovels   

http://sikeston.net/


Thank You SRC Corporate Sponsors  
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Sikeston Regional Chamber honored 2 of its own at the January Luncheon. SRC presented Terry Williams, with Southern Bank, a 
pen set and plaque of appreciation for his service on the SRC Board of Directors from 2011-2016. Larry Eby, with Vast Broadband 
was also presented with a pen set and plaque of appreciation for serving as Chairman of SRC in 2016. Both gentleman were an inte-
gral part of the Chamber’s reorganization efforts this past year. Their  services were very much appreciated!  

Thank you!! 

Terry Williams, Southern Bank Larry Eby, Vast Broadband 



Events 
Page 5 

 

 The VISION Leadership 2017 Program will kick off March 16, and run through Sept. 2017. 
 The 67th Annual Awards Banquet will be held on Thursday, March 30, 2017 at the Sikeston Ar-

mory. Sponsor opportunities available—contact garth.fuchs@sikeston.net   
 Crawfish Crawl 5K & 10K will be held on Saturday, April 29, 2017. Sponsorship available, which 

includes name on the t-shirt, marketing materials, and booth space. Contact 
kathy.medley@sikeston.net  

 SRC’s Golf Tournament will be held on Monday, August 28, 2017 at Fox Haven Country Club. 
 
If you are interested in helping to plan, sponsor or organize any of these events, please contact the 
SRC staff at 471-2498. We welcome your involvement and support in sponsorship!  

New Website Features 

As SRC members, we hope you will take 
advantage of the many features available to 
you on our new website. The Job Search 
tool is a great way to get the word out that 
your company is hiring. You can post jobs 
by logging in and creating a profile, if you 
haven't already done so. Then use the Job 
Search tool to post the position. Call or 
email staff if you have any problems. As you 
can see, Elite Car Wash is looking for full 
and part-time employees. 

mailto:garth.fuchs@sikeston.net
mailto:kahty.medley@sikeston.net
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Member News 
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Chamber Fitness Event  
If your goal is get in shape before summer, we have the perfect event for you! Consider participating in 
SRC’s first Crawfish Crawl 5k & 10K. Walkers are welcome too. Register on the SRC website, 
www.sikeston.net. This will be a fun event and is held the same day as the Sikeston Jaycee Crawfish 
Boil and Music Festival. Participants can bring their race bib to the Jaycee event and get $5 off the  
admission price.   

http://www.sikeston.net/
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Annual Awards Banquet 
The Sikeston Regional Chamber is now accepting nominations for several awards to be presented 
at the Annual Awards Banquet . 
 
Through Feb. 17, nominations may be submitted online, by mail or in-person to the Chamber office, 
128 N. New Madrid in Sikeston. The forms can be accessed at www.sikeston.net, as well as at the  
office location. "For more than 60 years, the Chamber has a history of honoring the best in the  
region, and we're excited to see what nominations come in this year," said Blake Kennard, who 
serves as banquet chairman this year.  
 
Anyone - including those who are not Chamber members - are encouraged to make the  
nominations. Award categories include: Citizen of the Year, Lifetime Achievement, Business of the 
Year, Small Business of the Year, SRC Member of the Year, SRC Young Professional of the Year, 
and Civic Group/Individual of the Year. 
 
Kennard noted that a selection committee made up of various members of the community votes for 
the winners by blind ballot, so they don't even know who the winner is until the night of the banquet.   
The Annual Awards Banquet is scheduled for March 30, at the Sikeston Armory. Tickets are  
available by emailing chamber@sikeston.net, calling 471-2498, or can be reserved online on the 
event page at www.sikeston.net. If you would like your business to be included on the Timeline wall 
please have your tickets paid for by March 6. 

The Chamber is offering premiere sponsorship opportunities for this year’s Banquet. Please inquire 
at the Chamber office for more details. “Sponsorships are limited and will be sold at a first come first 
serve basis,” said Kennard. “If you think your business would like to take advantage of this oppor-
tunity please inquire at the Chamber office for details.” Bottle service will be available for an addition-
al $100 for full tables of 8. This will be limited to 10 tables, please call the Chamber office to secure 
your table service.  

Reserve your tickets today! 

http://www.sikeston.net
mailto:chamber@sikeston.net
http://www.sikeston.net

